
 

 
THE BISHOP’S SCHOOL, CAMP, PUNE 

 

FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S OFFICE 
 

TO: THE ALUMNI 
 

SUBJECT: INTER HOUSE LONG DISTANCE RUN 

1st  November 2022 

Dear Alumni 

Greetings and Good Wishes! 

This year, the Long Distance Run, is scheduled for Saturday, 5th November 2022 

at 7.00 am, which will be flagged off from the Jeejeebhoy Ground.  

 

This Run will be organized in 3 categories: 

1. Juniors (U-12 and U-14) & Girls Open Category to run 2.5 kms  

2. Seniors (U-17 and U-19) that will participate in the 5 kms run.   

3. Parents and Alumni are most welcome to join in the run. 

 

A detailed Route Map of the Run is attached for your information. 

 

Our Alumni have enthusiastically responded to our invitation to various events and 

we look forward to your willing participation in large number in this year’s Long 

Distance Run too. 

 

Please be informed that the reporting time for the event is 6.45 pm. 

With best wishes 

Yours sincerely 

 

JOEL EDWIN 
PRINCIPAL 


